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 It is with deep sadness that I announce the loss of Committee Member and friend Tricia Clement who passed 
away suddenly on November 23, 2016. Tricia was an active and productive member of the community not only 
with the Museum but with Active Ageing, COTA, Riding for the Disabled and others.  She will be missed by all who 
knew her. Our sincere condolences go out to Darien, Maureen and Renelle. 
 

                           
             R.I.P. Tricia Clement   
 

 On a brighter note, Committee  member  David Jarman is recovering from successful surgery and while we 
will have to struggle on without him for a couple of months he should be back brighter than ever. 

 

 For the first time in the museum's short history Christmas Day falls on a Sunday in 2016. As a result the 
museum will not open to enable all volunteers to spend this special day with their families and friends. 
We will, however be open for visitors on New Years Day so please stop in and have a look around. 
 

 If you have not as yet had to opportunity to browse around our website please do so! You will find it 
interesting and informative. Don't forget to leave feedback!  Websites are living things and need to be 
improved and built on often.  www.communitywebs.org/marionmuseum 
 

 The volunteers have again this year sold tickets in the Lions Club Christmas stocking raffle. If you have 
purchased a ticket - best of luck. 
 

 Preparations for the Marion Celebrates Twilight Street Party are already underway. The event, to be held 
on Saturday March 25 2017 will be a major community event for the City of Marion so mark your 
calendars now!  This year the Museum will be sharing a booth with the Friends of Annie Doolan's Cottage 
and the Historical Society so we will be a one stop shop!  More on this as preparations progress. 
 
Finally, on behalf of all on the Marion Historic Village Museum Committee I would like to wish all our 
members and their loved ones  

Merry Christmas 
and  

Happy and Successful 2017 
 
Kathy Creer, Secretary        

marionhvdg1@adam.com.au          


